

## Catheryn Gates PTC Membership

## GatesPTC@gmail.com

Our Parent Teacher Club (PTC) is a non-profit, volunteer organization established to benefit the students at Catheryn Gates Elementary School. Any parent, teacher or staff member can join the PTC. The goal of the PTC is to bring parents, teachers and staff members together to improve and enhance our children's school experience. We will hold several meetings throughout the year and free childcare will be provided for Gates students. Meeting dates and times will be provided with advance notice in the Explorer Express.

To show your support for our PTC, please fill out the membership form below and enclose your tax-deductible \$5 family membership fee. Please return your membership form to the office or your child's teacher by **Friday**, **August 31**<sup>st</sup>. *Make checks payable to Catheryn Gates PTC*.

\*\*Please fill out only <u>one</u> form per family. Thank you!

## **Catheryn Gates PTC 2018-2019 Membership Form**

Please check appropriate box:

- o Parent/Guardian
- o My contact information is the same as last year.
- o I do not want to receive any PTC information through email.

Signed:			Date:	
Email Privacy Statement Your email address will only other organizations.	be used by the Cathery	yn Gates	PTC. We do not sell or rent email addr	esses to
Student's Name:			Teacher/Grade:	
Student's Name:			Teacher/Grade:	
Student's Name:			Teacher/Grade:	
Address:				
Email:				
Home Phone:	Cell Phone:	Mother	Father	
Parent(s) Names: Mother		Father _		

Please return this form and \$5.00 family membership fee to your child's teacher or Catheryn Gates Office.